
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Thursday, 11 October 2018 2:35 PM 
To: Madeleine Tiedeman 

Cc: AMOD; Kyle Scott 
Subject: RE: AM2014/211 and AM2014/203 - request for extension of time [ABLAW-

ImanageDocs.FID135769] 

 
Dear Ms Tiedeman, 
 
I advise an extension of time has been granted. Accordingly, ABI and NSWBC is to file submissions in 
accordance with Decision [2018] FWCFB 5986 by 4pm Monday, 15 October 2018. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Madeleine Tiedeman [mailto:Madeleine.Tiedeman@Ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 11 October 2018 12:57 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: AMOD; Kyle Scott 
Subject: AM2014/211 and AM2014/203 - request for extension of time [ABLAW-

ImanageDocs.FID135769] 

 
Dear Associate 

 

I refer to the above matter and to the decision issued 26 September 2018 ([2018] 

FWCFB 5986). The decision required interested parties to file submissions in relation to 

both the Graphic Arts, Printing and Publishing Award 2010 and the Road Transport (Long 

Distance Operations) Award 2010 by 4.00pm 10 October 2018.  

 

We have submissions prepared in draft form however regrettably we were unable to file 

those submissions in time, and do not believe we will not be in a position to file them 

until next week. I respectfully request an extension of time until 4.00pm Monday 15 

October 2018 for us to file those submissions.  

 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss, please let me know.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Madeleine Tiedeman 
Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  

 
Suite 402, Level 4 
Watt Street Commercial Centre 
45 Watt Street, Newcastle 2300  
Dir: +612 4989 1004 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0447 255 095  

 

mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au

